

July 10, 2020

SENT VIA FIRST CLASS MAIL AND VIA EMAIL

Overton & Associates, LLC Sid Overton, Esq. 6950 E. Belleview Ave, Suite 202 Greenwood Village, CO 80111

Re:

Douglas County's Notice of Intent to Withdraw from the Tri-County

Health Department

Dear Mr. Overton:

Please consider this letter as Douglas County's one-year written notice pursuant to C.R.S. §25-1-513(2) that Douglas County intends to withdraw from the Tri-County Health Department. While the statute requires a full year's notice, if the three member Counties wish to discuss Douglas County's withdrawal from the District at an earlier date, for example to coincide with annual budgets, Douglas County is willing to have those discussions and explore mutually acceptable options. Otherwise, this one-year notice will finalize Douglas County's withdrawal on July 11, 2021. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Sincerely,

a fylls Lance J. Ingalls

County Attorney

cc:

Board of County Commissioners

County Manager